
 

 

Sense of the Board  

 

On May 21, 2020, the Federal Crop Insurance Corporation  Board of Directors (Board) approved the 

Production and Revenue History (PRH) plan of insurance for strawberries.  Until further notice, the 

Board will not consider privately developed PRH products while RMA tests the performance of this new 

plan. 

 


